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The following is an excerpt taken from the Community Area Transport Group (CATG) 
Minutes of 29 November, 2011 which relates to the 12 January, 2012 Agenda Item 12a 
Speed Indicator Devices (SIDs). 

 

Update on speeding and the deployment of Speed Indication Devices (SID’s) 
 
‘……the threshold for a SID to be recommended by the council’s engineers is 38mph. 
However, the group (CATG) can still allocate a SID to a road where the speed is below this 
threshold.  
 
 

 


